
 
FITNESS CLUB BOARD MEETING 

Wednesday, August 5, 2020 
 

In attendance:  Vicki Crites, President         Ruthie Blauvelt, Vice President 
              Cheryl Tyler, Treasurer       Mike Bianchi, Secretary 

 
 
 
President Vicki Crites called the meeting to order at 9 am. 
 
-  Secretary Mike Bianchi asked for clarification of which instructors, class reps 
and class monitors were to receive FC bulletins and official documents.   
 
- President Vicki Crites said she is sending an updated FC listing to the SCW 
Independent and the Rec News. 
 
- The ongoing Covid-19 pandemic and the continued cancellation of FC classes 
was discussed.  President Crites has contacted a number of SCW Clubs, including 
Dancing Sensations, Line Dancing and Rock & Roll, regarding the possible 
resumption of classes.  VP Ruthie Blauvelt reviewed some of the issues concerning 
the FC water classes. 
 
- It was decided to move forward with the creation of a comprehensive e-mail list 
to facilitate communications with all current members of the Fitness Club.  
President Crites will head up this ambitious project, with an assist from Liz 
Mitofsky, FC’s charter club liaison.  The instructions provided by Ms. Mitofsky for 
setting up the e-mail list were reviewed.  Treasurer Cheryl Tyler consulted with a 
representative of the SCW Yoga Club regarding their e-mail list, which is a gmail 
account thru Mailchimp.  Other topics of discussion included the actual entering 
of each members’ e-mail addresses, and the number of free e-mails allowed by 
Mailchimp (2000 per month). 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 am.   


